From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:38:19 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 11:01 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --

BARB CHISHOLM
-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hello, our bill went from $69.00 per month to $99.00 per month. That is an extra $350.00 per year. Now Enbridge

wants another increase?

People all over Ontario are struggling to make ends meet as greedy companies are making the average person
decide, “what do we have to give up and still be able to survive?” Do we pay our mortgage, utilities or eat this
month (and this is a question we have to ask every month).

We are still in the grips of a pandemic and Ontarians are freezing, starving or living in homeless communities
(sometimes outside). We should be helping each other. Instead, businesses are just trying to fatten their bottom line.
Please do not allow Enbridge to increase their rates as many people will suffer.

Decisions like this could lead to a major recession!
Thank you for your consideration.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





